KESTT ooy institute

25, Saenari-ro, Bundang-gu
Seongnam-si, Gyeonggi-do
13509, South Korea
November 8th, 2024

To: oneM2M Officers, oneM2M Secretariat

Subject: Letter of support for oneM2M SDS WG Vice Chairman

[ am pleased to confirm that KETI supports SeungMyeong Jeong to continue his role as
the System Design and Security (SDS) Working Group (WG) Vice Chairman.

SeungMyeong has been serving the SDS WG Vice Chairman as well as the KETI delegate.
He has been working with the Chairman to lead standardization work. Also, as part of the
oneM2M leadership and one of the leading members, he has been collaborating with
other experts for oneM2M technical promotional activities such as international
hackathons, workshops and tutorials with the KETI’s supports.

As the KETI delegate, SeungMyeong will cotinue to contribute technical inputs, aligning
with KETI's R&D projects, such as Al enablement for [oT systems. New features for
oneM2M should be proven by implementation on Mobius open source and its applied
systems, so it should be benefitial to expand oneM2M ecosystems globally.

KETI will provide necessary supports for SeungMyeong if he can get an honor to keep
working as the SDS WG Vice Chairman.

Sincerely Yours,

Ko, Jae Jin
Vice President

Korea Electronics Technol@ Institute



